Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Eileen Willmott _
Sent: 03 December 2016 12:32

To: Planning

Subject: Eileen Willmott and DPCAAC trees and related comments

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 399

David Walker No 43 Croftdown Road

2016/6104/T Front garden Rowan and rear garden Birch reduction.

I realise that these 2 tree reductions relate to application No 2016/5697/P at No 43,

ie., lowering of existing basement and installation of front light well.

However, the neighbours at No 45 are in the middle of another basement conversion, which Mr Walker
assured me was the same as his. Therefore I cannot object to the tree or basement work.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



